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Baruch-Foster Corporation
0T 1599
4925 GREENVILLE AVENUE
SUITE 1160 O C. 0.
DALLAS, TEXAS 75206 ARKESIA, OFFiCE

214/368-5886

October 10, 1990

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept.
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0719

Attn: Mike Williams

RE: Packer Leakage Test
Allen #1-J-31-22-27
Little Jewel #1-F-31-22-27
Dear Mr. Williams:
Attached are three (3) copies of the test for the captioned wells.
As discussed with you yesterday, the charts were lost in the mail
but the test was witnessed and approved by Mr. Mike Stubblefield.
I hope you will accept and approve this as a valid packer leakage
test.
1f you have any questions, please contact me at (214) 368-5886.
Yours very truly,
BARUCH-FOSTER CORPORATION
i 2zt S

J. F. Ellebraeht
Vice President, Production
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